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Heller and Cornyn Team to File Pro-Gun Amendment Seeking to Protect Concealed Carry Rights
 
[bookmark: _GoBack](Washington, DC) - Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement after filing an amendment with U.S. Senator John Cornyn (R-TX) to the National Defense Authorization Act (NDAA) for Fiscal Year 2017. This amendment seeks to ensure individuals who possess concealed carry permits from their home state are able to exercise those rights in any other state that does not prohibit concealed carry:
 
“This amendment aims to do one thing: stand tall for the rights of gun owners in Nevada. The recent ruling by the 9th Circuit Court of Appeals infringes upon the Second Amendment rights set forth in the Constitution. I firmly believe individuals who possess concealed carry permits from their home state should be allowed to exercise those rights in any other state that does not prohibit concealed carry. I believe in it so strongly that my wife, Lynne, and I both proudly possess concealed carry permits. I want to ensure families across Nevada are able to exercise this right. No activist court in San Francisco should take it away from law-abiding citizens,” said Senator Heller.
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